
 

Year 10 Newsletter   
Week 7 2024-2025 

Courage         Compassion       Respect           Faith           Integrity 

Bacon’s College ensures that every student is well educated, cared for and exhorted to achieve the 
academic and personal excellence that will lead to university or skilled work and to a fulfilled life. 

‘I came to give life, life in all its fullness’ 
John 10:10 

A week in the life of year 10  
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. As we approach the end of this term, I wanted to take a 
moment to congratulate our students on their progress and dedication. Our pupils have 
demonstrated exceptional effort throughout the term, maintaining high standards in their 
academic pursuits and personal conduct. Their hard work and commitment to 
excellence have been truly commendable. 
 
We are continuing to celebrate Black History Month, with students participating in various 
educational activities that honour the contributions and achievements of Black 
individuals throughout history. 
 
Additionally, on Thursday our students attended informative workshops and a thought-
provoking play addressing important PSHE topics such as self-harm and substance misuse. 
These experiences have fostered valuable discussions and increased awareness among 
our student body. 
 
With only four days remaining in the term, I urge you to encourage your children to 
maintain their high standards of work, behaviour, and attendance. These final days are 
crucial for wrapping up projects and solidifying the term's learning. 
Thank you for your continued support in your child's education. Together, we can ensure 
they finish the term on a strong note. 
 
Best regards, 
Ms Roy 
Deputy Head of Year 10 

Top 10 Positive Point Earners 



Well done to our year 10 top positive point earners! These students demonstrate hard 
work and personal excellence every day. 
 

1) Talia – 30 points 
2) Mark - 28 points 
3) Felicity – 26 points 
4) Amos – 26 points 
5) Lenny D – 25 points 
6) Mary – 25 points 
7) Mia – 25 points 
8) Miles - 25 points 
9) Kayla – 25 points 
10) Artur – 24 points 

Student Shout Outs 
 
From Ms Green  - Nia, Zainab and Anna have worked especially well in creating a BHM 
performance in drama! 
 
From Ms Majeed – Uthman and Khadija for always working diligently and trying their best.  
 
From Ms Kristiansen – Lesley  for work, homework and classwork which is impeccable and 
completed to an extremely high standard! 
 
From Ms Roy – Abass, Jashawn and Kimya for excellent, clear explanations in chemistry. 
 
From Mr Pyke – Morgan C, Kyle E, Harley M, Kayla X – Excellent start to GCSE PE – Theory & 
practical. 
 
 

Sports Successes 
Congratulations to the year 10 football team for their excellent 3-1 win against St Paul’s in 
Greenwich! Your hard work and skill truly paid off! Thank you for representing us in 
matches across London. 
Special shout outs to Aydaan and Javanni who played their first game for the school and 
impressed with excellent performances.  

100% Attendance  
Well done to all the following students who have had 100% over the first seven weeks of 
school! 
 
Erinayo 
Tegan 
Peter  
Lynn 
Gbolahan 
Crystal 
Sophie 
Christine 



Yoana 
Laszlo 
Nevae 
Cavalli 
Deborah 
Emerald 
Blessing 
Dantae 
Morgan 
Jashawn 
Jonah 
Abass  
Lamees 
Aidan 
Andy 
Richie 
Abdul-Wadood 
Nana 
Teddy 
Zephaniah 
Sulaiman 
Lukas 
Kofi 
Lesley 
Helen 
Suleyman 
Ritaj 
Gapiagne 
David 
Gideon 
Madison 
Amaana 
Boryana 
Leroy 
Karol 
Kevin 
Miki 
Kyle 
Alfred 
Nana 
Henry 
Oratio 
Lenny 
Aydaan 
Ethan 
Harry 
Felicity 



Mia 
Miles 
Jack 
Nimot 
Poppy 
Talia  
Cameron 
Kayla 
Nia-Jay 
Sophia 
Leman 
Abdul 
Harvey 
Ethan 
Yazmin 
Sebastian 
Ethan 
Albina 
Sheba 
Clayton 
Shaniyah 
Emilio 
Melisa 
Jose 
Lulia 

 
 

Dates for the Diary 
 

Last day of half term – Thursday 24th October (students will leave at the normal time) 
 

First Day back at School – Monday, 4th November (normal start time) 
 

Year 10 Parents’ Evening – 23rd January 2025 
 

Bacon’s Pupil Charter 
 

In tutor time on Friday Year 10 were awarded their Charter points. So far this year Year 10 
have heard from an external speaker as part of the JD Sports Careers talk and shared 

their views through the School Council. Next half term students will be delivering a formal 
presentation to an audience as part of the Jack Petchey Speak Out Challenge. 



 
 


